
Leitrim Village Flood Relief Scheme

Public Consultation Event No. 2

Scheme Objectives and Overview

The Office of Public Works (OPW) have carried out a Catchment Flood Risk Assessment and

Management (CFRAM) Study for the Shannon catchment as part of a National CFRAM

programme. The CFRAM Study informed the Flood Risk Management Plan (FRMP), which

set out a range of potential flood risk management options for Leitrim Village.

Leitrim County Council has commissioned Ryan Hanley as Engineering and Environmental

Consultants to assess, develop and design a viable and environmentally sustainable flood

relief scheme for Leitrim Village. The Project Team includes engineers, ecologists and other

professionals from Ryan Hanley and its subconsultants working in partnership with Leitrim

County Council and OPW. Work has been progressing on the flood relief scheme including

data collection, constraints study, initial public consultation, site surveys and investigations,

hydrological and hydraulic analyses, workshops, options identification and options

development. An indicative flow chart showing the process from inception through to

construction for a flood relief scheme is shown.

Leitrim Village FRS commenced in 2021
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